Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Jacksonville Port Authority
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

DESIGN FOR T-BERTH MODIFICATIONS TO BERTH 20

JACKSONVILLE PORT AUTHORITY

CONTRACT NO.: AE-1814

PUBLIC NOTICE
The JPA is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ’s) from Professional Engineering Consultant Firm’s interested in providing Design services for T-Berth Modifications to Berth 20 for the Jacksonville Port Authority.
The JPA will utilize an external Professional Engineering Consultant Firm to provide all labor, materials, and expertise to produce a complete design package for modifications to Berth 20, which adds a pier extension to the southwest, thereby making Berth 20 a T-pier that is capable of accommodating two (2) Ro/Ro auto liners, each 750 feet LOA. This includes, but is not limited to, an inspection of the existing berth and dolphins and any modifications/upgrades as necessary
Submission of SOQ’s does not guarantee your company will receive a contract from the JPA, nor does it imply that your company has any type of procurement/contractual relationship with the JPA now or in the future.  Information provided by your company will be treated in a reasonable manner and will be subject to disclosure pursuant to the laws of the State of Florida.

Concurrent with this policy, the JPA conducts its procurement activities and formal bid processes in a competitive environment that fosters equal opportunity for qualified companies to provide services that meet our requirements.

A Pre-Submission Meeting will be held on WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2022, 10:00 a.m. ET, via “Go to Meeting” at https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/255263773, Access Code: 255-263-773. Attendance is highly recommended but not required for any firm that may be considering submitting Statement of Qualifications.

ALL STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS WILL BE RECEIVED BY JPA’S PROCUREMENT SERVICES IN PDF FORMAT ONLY THROUGH E-BUILDER UP TO 2:00 P.M. ET, ON WEDNESDAY, MARCH 2, 2022.

The Request for Qualifications document can be obtained from our website: https://www.jaxport.com/procurement/active-solicitations/.    If you should have any questions regarding this application package, please submit them by e-mail to Sandra Platt, Sr. Contract Specialist at:  sandra.platt@jaxport.com or through E-Builder.
